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Half Term Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have had a very busy and productive term and have loved learning about Ancient Civilisations.  The 
children have worked hard and we are very proud of them. 
 
Our topic for the coming term continues to be Ancient Civilisations and the homework that was brought in 
after Christmas was fantastic.  
 
As a school, we have decided to not do a piece of topic homework over the holidays but to complete the 
maths challenge that is detailed on the school newsletter this week.  
 
There is also the “wooden spoon” book character to complete for World Book Day and as always times 
tables to practise. 
 
Enjoy the holiday and we will see you on 24th February. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Clark, Mrs Jarrett and Mrs Davidson                  
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


